
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Ref: PQ/6980/23 
 
24th February 2023 
  

Deputy Darren O’Rourke 

Dáil Eireann  

Dublin 2  

 

 
Dear Deputy O’Rourke 

 
I refer to your recent PQ which has been forwarded to me for attention.  
 
PQ 6980/23 - To ask the Minister for Health the number of wte kidney transplant 
surgeons attached to CHI Temple Street in the years 2021, 2022 and to date in 2023, in 
tabular form.  
 
Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) Response 
 
I can confirm that Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) at Temple Street do not have any kidney 
transplant surgeons employed by CHI at Temple Street.  This service is provided by 
Surgeons from Beaumont Hospital.   
 
Beaumont Hospital coordinate the National Kidney Transplant Service. 
   
Yours sincerely 

 

 

_____________________  

Fiona Murphy 

Deputy CEO/Operations Director 

Email: fiona.murphy30@nchg.ie  
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